
  

Dear Scholars,  

 

My name is Jason Weidemann, and I am editorial director at the University of Minnesota 

Press and acquiring editor in Native and Indigenous studies. I want to wish you all a very 

peaceful and productive conference in Tkaranto this week.  

 

While I am sad to not be joining you in person for NAISA 2023, the University of 

Minnesota Press has gathered a large collection of new and backlist titles in Native and 

Indigenous studies available at a 40% conference discount via our website. Please 

click here to visit our collection. 

 

I am very eager to connect with you this month if you are working on a book project that 

might be a good fit for the University of Minnesota Press. Please drop me an email and 

let's set up a time to talk before, during, or after the meeting.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jason Weidemann 

Editorial Director 

http://z.umn.edu/naisa23
mailto:weide007@umn.edu

